From: Stevie Andrews [mailto:stevie.andrews@canterbury.gov.uk]

Sent: 28 January 2019 10:44

To: Manston Airport **Subject:** DCO application

To whom it concerns

As stated at the Preliminary Meeting on 09/01/19, I am emailing to confirm that Canterbury City Council will be submitting a Local Impact Report and that we will work with the developer on a Statement of Common Ground.

Please accept my apologies for not sending this over to you sooner.

Many thanks.

Stevie Andrews Planning Manager (Development Management) Canterbury City Council













Please give us your views through our customer satisfaction survey.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com